
 

 

 
17th March 2023 

 
Year 9 Options Information Evening 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You and your child are warmly invited to attend our options information evening on Thursday 23rd 
March at 6.30pm. Students should wear full school uniform. This event will take place on the Wiseman 
Site.  
 
The evening will include a talk about the options process and how your child will be supported by the 
school, followed an opportunity to speak with Curriculum Leaders about their subjects and to see 
samples of the type of work that students are required to produce in order to be successful in 
the GCSE and BTEC courses.  
 
This is both a vital and exciting time in your child's educational journey and we look forward to seeing 
you on the evening.   
  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
 
Mr Murphy 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


